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INVIROHRTRIIIT PROTICTION AUTHORITY 

Your reference 
Our reference: 

SSD 6917 
DOC15/452809-01 

II 
Mr Patrick Copas 
NSW Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Dear Mr Copas 

Notice of Exhibition - Oakdale South Industrial Estate, Erskine Park (SSD 6917) 

I refer to the Notice of Exhibition for Oakdale South Industrial Estate at Erskine Park, received by the 
Environment Protection Authority on 11th November 2015. 

On the basis of the information provided, the proposal does not constitute a Scheduled Activity under 
Schedule 1 of the Protection o f  the Environment Operations Act 1997 (P0E0  Act). The EPA does not 
consider that the proposal will require an Environment Protection Licence (EPL) under the POE0 Act. 

Accordingly, the EPA has no comments regarding the proposal and has no further interest in this proposal. 

Yours sincerely 

26/11/2015 

STUART CLARK 
A/Unit Head - Regulation Unit North 
Environment Protection Authority 

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124 
Level 13, 10 Valentine Avenue Parramatta NSW 2150 

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900 
ABN 43 692 285 758 
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